
sSPT2023 4-10 June 2023, Otranto 

Newsletter #4 

 

Dear All, 

you are receiving this message because either you formally subscribed to our mailing list, or at 

some point mentioned you would like to receive information about sSPT23. You can of course 

unsubscribe at any moment. 

All the previous newsletter are available on the workshop web page  

http://www.sptspt.it/SPT2023.html 

 

1. The sSPT23 workshop is organized by G. Gaeta and S. Walcher, with the precious help 

of R. Vitolo and G. Gubbiotti; in particular, R. Vitolo – who is based in Lecce - provided 

contact with the hotel and will be able to help participants with “local” matters. 

2. The main reason for this Newsletter is to remind you that we have a deadline for 

proposing talks on January 10. This applies for everybody who is not in the list on 

our website (thus also for people who were invited but could not confirm participation 

by the end of November). 

3. Acceptation of proposed talks will be communicated as soon as possible, and anyway 

not later than January 25; thus in time to meet the Hotel deadline for reservations. 

4. I would like to thank those who already sent their registration form and talk proposal. 

It appears we will have more proposals than expected; this also means we could have 

more proposed talks than we can accommodate in the workshop format, so we might be 

forced to make a selection also among scientifically sound and interesting proposals. 

5. Please note that all proposals received so far have been acknowledged; so if you sent a 

proposal but did not receive an acknowledgement, something went wrong (and please 

submit again the form & the talk proposal). Most probably proposals received near the 

deadline will be acknowledged with some days’ delay. 

6. Invited speakers (that is, those on the list on our web page) are not required to send a 

title and abstract at this time. But doing so (retaining of course the right to change title  

later on), as some of you have already done, would be an act of courtesy to other 

participants, in that when we announce the contributed talks (end of January) it would 

be nice to have also an overall picture of what all the talks are going to be.  

7. A reservation form is now posted on our web page. As mentioned above, the Hotel is 

keeping all of their rooms reserved for SPT participants until the end of January; after 

this they could give rooms to the general public (I hope this may be slightly postponed).  

8. The hotel has about 50 rooms; these will be given on a “first came first served” basis 

also for what concerns the standard/superior choice. The Hotel also handles a few mini-

flats; contact them for details. Other details about contacting the Hotel etc are given in 



newsletter #2. You are of course free to lodge elsewhere if you wish so; in this case you 

have to make your own arrangements. 

9. Pre-registration has no deadline for those not wishing to propose a talk. The list of pre-

registered participants will be made public at some point (if for some reason you want 

your name not to appear, please state this clearly in the form). 

10. Please feel free to circulate information about sSPT2023 among your contacts and 

collaborators. 

 

 

Giuseppe Gaeta 

January 4, 2023 


